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Values 

FS Jayden and Dominic 

1H Kai, 1A Arthur, 1S Carly 

2S Guenhwyvar, 2H Poppy,      
2A Dwayne 

3S Alannis, 3A Alexis,              
3H Delilah 

4S Elsa, 4A Ehvie, 4H Reuben 

5A Adriana, 5H Archie, 5S Eliza 

6A Evie, 6S Scarlett, 6H Harris 

HSA History  

3rd November 1964 

The school watched the State 
Opening of Parliament on a 
TV set loaned by a local 
television firm. 

Thought of the 
Week 

‘Life is like a movie, write your 
own ending. Keep believing keep 
pretending. Jim Hanson’ 

Alex Fleckney, Class Teacher 

HSA NEWS 
Relationships | Respect | Resilience | Reflection | Responsibility 

A message from our Vice Principal  
We have had a lovely start to February with another 
busy week in the academy.

Our Foundation Stage children have been on a local 
area walk to look at human features around us.  They 
all enjoyed it.

Year 5 designed their phone cases this week.  We are 
looking forward to seeing all the finished results, 
bringing their designs to life.

Year 3 have enjoyed learning facts about magnets this 
week and they have created experiments to find out 
how they can use them to make things move.

Enjoy your weekend and we will see you all on 
Monday.
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Year FS News 

This week in Foundation Stage, the children 
have been learning about simple 
addition. They have been finding 
different ways to make a given number. 
They have learned how to use their 
fingers to help them count, how to use 
ones on simple addition sums, how to 
use a 10 frame and what to do if they get 
stuck. Many of the children had a good 
time! Just look at their faces! 

In addition to our learning in maths, the 
children have been exploring the local 
area to look at human features around 
them. They have investigated maps and 
found key landmarks around our area. 
The children really enjoyed their time 
outside of the classroom walls and many asked 
really good questions about what is 
around them and what they could 
observe.  

Foundation Stage have also been 
working on their gross motor skills! The 
children have been using the large 
brushes and soapy water to help wash 
the school windows. The children have 
been stretching their arms and legs to 
clean the highest point of the window. 
The children even used foam letters and 
numbers and used their phonics 
knowledge to write words. 

Well done Foundation Stage! You have 
made the Foundation Stage team very 
proud! 

FS 

Photos 

Mr Wolf ’s Pancake Workshop 

Foundation families are 
invited to attend a workshop 
on Thursday 8th February at 
9:30am here at the academy.

Use the link below to book 
your place (limited to 2 
adults per child).

https://forms.office.com/e/yVmEvYtaN5

https://forms.office.com/e/yVmEvYtaN5


Hawes Side Academy 2nd February 2024

Community, Learning & Creativity in Harmony 3

Alex Fleckney, FS Teacher & 

Thought of the Week

Remember 
Schools Alive 
7th February

Remember 
Academy closes 
9th February 

Food Bank 

Wednesday’s

What’s the LPPA? 

Dates for the diary: 

Break up for Easter Thursday 28th March 2pm KS1 and 

2:05pm KS2 and back in Monday 15th April 

6th May, May Day, one day academy is shut 

Break up for Spring Bank Friday 24th May and back          

Monday 3rd June 

Break up for Summer Friday 19th July 2pm KS1 and 2:05pm KS2 

Fancy Dress      
non-uniform day 
9th February for 
£1 donation

British Science Week, 
more info to follow soon

Attendance worries:    

Clare Collins, Pupil Welfare 

Officer for HSA

Poppy, 3S proudly showing her 
needlework skills

http://www.apple.com/uk
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